
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

Choose an item. 

Choose an item. 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    9/4/2024 

RE:       Property Tax Incentives for First Responders in Detroit  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please draft an ordinance that would establish property tax incentives for employees of the 

Detroit Police Department, Detroit Fire Department, and Detroit Department of Homeland 

Security who have their primary residence in the City of Detroit. Please identify what kind of 

incentives would be permissible to offer to these employees pursuant to state law. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 

 



 

 

 


